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Dear Dan,  

On December 1, 2003, we prepared the proof of performance for the Jampro JMPC-4 DA RFR for station 
KPMW.  Mr. Earl Tolley reviewed the document and found a discrepancy betweeen the stipulated boom heading 
on the engineering statement and that on the mechanical drawing. We determined that a clerical error was the 
cause and we prepared a revision on January 7, 2004. This revision was sent via email to the station's 
engineering consultant at that time.  Apparently, that document was not made available for filing. 

Attached is a copy of the revised proof.  I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused for the station.  

Sincerely,  

Dane Jubera  
Senior Antenna Engineer  
jampro Antennas, Inc.  
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